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LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
OlC-Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources - MIMAROPA Region

Dear Director Claudio:

Last September 21-24, 2021, the Mag-
Workshop was conducted at Vencio’
and was able to initially craft a Mag-as

asawang Tubig Convergence Area Development Plan (CADP)
s Garden Hotel & Restaurant, Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro
awang Tubig Convergence Area Profile and framework.

P towards mobilizing a convergence area, the National Convergence Initiative for
Sustainable Rural Development (NCI-SRD) will spearhead the face-to-face conduct of Mag-asawang
Tubig Convergence Area Development Planning (CADP) Writeshop on April 26-29, 2022 at the
Seacliff Suites Hotel and Resort, Pinamalayan, Oriental Mindoro.

The said activity is in line with the NCI-SRD Joint Resolution N
government units (LGUs) to establish one convergence are
participated by the National Focal Person/Deputy Nation
designated representatives, RCI TWG MIMAROPA, Pro
Municipal/City Convergence Initiative (M/CCI) TWG,
stakeholders. Attached is the provisional program, for your

0. 3, Series of 2018, which encourages local
a per region by 2022. The activity will be
al Focal Person, NTWG members or their
vincial Convergence Initiative (PCI) TWG,
NCI-SRD Secretariat, and other relevant
information and reference.

In this regard, may we request Ms. Marilyn R. Limpiada, Focal Person to attend and participate
on the above-mentioned activity.

Participants are also encouraged to bring their own laptops during the said workshop.

Kindly confirm your participation through the online confirmation form using the weblink
https: //tinyurl.com/CONFIRMagasawangtubigWriteshop on or before Wednesday, 20 April

2022. For confirmation and other concerns, your staff may contact Ms. Hazel D. Gardoce of
UL the RCI-MIMAROPA at 0917-3042-726.

Thank you, and we look forward to a favourable response to this request.

Respectfully yours,

ANTONIO ¢ GER , CESO 111, DPA

Regional tive Director A food-secure Philippines

with prosperous farmers and fuherfolk




